
From: Canadian Energy Protection [mailto:canadianenergy@outlook.com]  
Sent: February-18-15 1:09 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Canadian Energy Protection 
Subject: Follow-up - EB-2014-0342/EB-2014-0343 Canadian Energy Protection Corp. - Application for 
Gas Marketer & Electricity Retailer Licenses 
 
Re: Follow-up and finalization of Reply Submissions. 
 
 
On February 11th, 2015, Canadian Energy Protection Corp. ("CEPC") filed and served a 
Confidential 5 page Reply Submission, plus Cover Letter, and Non-Confidential Summary letter 
(7 pages total).  
 
The documents were sent as PDF on February 11th, and 2 physical copies were delivered to the 
Board on February 12th, 2015. 
 
 
Kindly note that CEPC has no further Reply Submissions to make with respects to the above 
referenced GM and ER Licence Applications. 
 
If there are any issues with the above information or receipt of documents please don't hesitate 
to contact me further. Thanks. 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Mr. Mark Cunningham 
President and Chairman 
Canadian Energy Protection Corp. 
648 Merkley Drive 
Orleans, Ontario,  K4A 1L4 
Telephone: (613) 806 6996 
Email:  canadianenergy@outlook.com  
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